
Message from Vancouver 

Vancouver Gathering on 15 April 2012 

 

From: Clara Lau 

Date: April 2012 

 

Dear Ying Wa Alumni (Vancouver Chapter) Friends, 

 

We had a lovely and memorable dinner with 52 participants of graduates ranging 

from the 50's to 90's all blended into a big Ying Wa family.  

 

 
 

Welcome to our new committee member Amanda Leung and by majority vote, the 

annual dinner will take place in mid-to late March 2013 (Saturday)!  

 

Thank you for your support and looking forward to see you by next spring. God 

bless. 

 

Clara Lau on behalf of Committee members 

 

 



Happy Photos 

  

  

  

  

 


